
Fayette County Behavioral Health Administration Newsletter 

 

FCBHA Mission:  To enrich lives by providing choice and access to resources  

that encourage hope, independence and recovery. 
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In 1987, President Ronald Reagan proclaimed March as Developmental Disabili-

ties Awareness Month after the deinstitutionalization movement of the seventies 

and eighties.  They laid a perfect foundation for significant social change as it 

called upon all Americans to provide encouragement and opportunities for individ-

uals with developmental and intellectual disabilities to reach their potential.  In 

1990, the passage of the Americans with Disabilities Act provided that productive, 

self-directed lives became a more attainable goal with greater opportunities for em-

ployment.  In 2004, passage of the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act 

(IDEA) solidified the resolve of self-advocates and advocates by guaranteeing edu-

cation and services through adulthood opening a world of greater possibilities.  

And through all of this, improvements in healthcare for people with developmental 

disabilities is allowing them to live longer, healthier lives leading to questions 

about the lifestyle of ñretirement-ageò individuals with disabilities. In short, today 

the national conversation should address the full spectrum of services needed for 

people with disabilities to live secure, fulfilling and happy lives.  Over the past 30 

years very important advances have been made é we look forward to what the 

next 30 will bring.   

Pictured Above:  Commissioner Dave Lohr, Sherri Mitchell of FCBHA, Matthew Kislich, Commissioner 

Vincent A. Vicites, Commissioner Angela M. Zimmerlink at the Commissioners Meeting on February 16, 

2017 for the reading of the  Developmental Disabilities Awareness Month Proclamation of 2017. 

http://www.fcbha.org/
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There are two months throughout the year that allow us to celebrate our worké.the first is March, Developmental 

Disabilities Awareness Month.  2017 marks the 26th anniversary of making this month about celebrating the many 

beautiful and intelligent consumers in Fayette County that we have the pleasure of serving.  We take this opportuni-

ty to let them shine, tell us their stories, and participate in a wealth of activities designed to help everyone see the 

bright lights that are sometimes masked by stigma.  This year was better than last year and last year was better than 

the year before because we have come to anticipate the people, the process, and the love that we are able to share 

during this time.  FCBHA extends very heartfelt thanks and appreciation to the providers who opened their doors 

and to the wonderful individuals and families who opened their hearts and our eyes allowing us to see their lifeôs 

journey with a joy and innocence that is so very rare.   

A   F  CðE  

 

Left:  A visit to the Capitol Building in Harrisburg on 

3/28/17 to join Senator Patrick Stefano as part of a nation-

al campaign to ...END the ñRò Word! 

 

Below:  An excellent Open House on 3/15/17 we saw the 

inner workings of the store, the sensory room, and the 

computer lab.   

B  M  BðW , M  29, 2017 

Left:  The incredible Panelists who made 

the 26th Annual Board Meets Board Event a 

huge success.  This night gives us the oppor-

tunity to celebrate the positive outcomes for 

everyone throughout the year and enjoy each 

otherôs stories and company.  This is always 

the one special occasion that makes us joyfull 

in our work.  Our appreciation goes out to 

this yearôs amazing panelé. 

Youôre the BEST! 


